Namaste

We acknowledge with utmost gratitude and humility
your generous donation for the PARV /
Rashtrotthana Vidyalaya, Munganahalli, Bangalore,
a Project of Rashtrotthana Parishat.

The soft copy of official receipt is attached with this
email for your kind perusal. Your contribution will be
utilized for the expenditure of the current financial
year.

Your timely contribution to us is rewarding and we
acknowledge with sincerity the sentiment
accompanying the donation. Once again we take
this opportunity to thank you and hope that our
association continues for a long time.

Thanking you and looking forward for your
continued support,

Yours sincerely,

Management, Teachers and Staff members

PARV / Rashtrotthana Vidyalaya, Munganahalli,
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